
Short  Term  Letting  By-laws
New ‘Code of Conduct’
On 20 October 2020 the Department of Fair Trading announced
the mandatory ‘Code of Conduct’ for the short-term rental
accommodation arrangements (STRAs).

This Code of Conduct was published in the Government Gazette
on 28 October 2020 and is scheduled to commence on 18 December
2020, just in time for the Christmas/New Year festive season
and school holidays.

Your strata scheme should take this opportunity to read the
‘Code of Conduct’ and to consider reviewing and if needed,
updating its short term rental accommodation by-laws.

This will ensure the changes made to legislation governing
this space in April 2020 and now with the publication of the
new mandatory ‘Code of Conduct’ are covered.

Especially as the festive season and school holidays are just
around the corner – 38 working days until Christmas Day!

In this paper we review the Short Term Rental Accommodation
New Code of Conduct

Did you know there are only 38 working days until Christmas
day? To ensure the right short term rental accommodation by-
laws are in place for the festive season click below now and
we’ll be in touch.

Short Term Rental Accommodation By-law

For all NSW strata legal including by-laws, building defect
and levy collection advice contact us here or call 02 9562
1266, we’re happy to assist.

https://muellers.com.au/short-term-letting-by-law-new-code-of-conduct/
https://muellers.com.au/short-term-letting-by-law-new-code-of-conduct/
https://muellers.com.au/2017/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/Short-Term-Rental-Accommodation-New-Code-of-Conduct.pdf
https://muellers.com.au/2017/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/Short-Term-Rental-Accommodation-New-Code-of-Conduct.pdf
https://muellers.com.au/js-mueller-co-contact/
http://muellers.com.au/js-mueller-co-contact/

